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Principal’s Message: January 21, 2022 
 
Happy Friday, CAA Family, 
 
Let me be the first to say, it is sure nice to have kids back in the school. Three weeks of 
me sitting in my office was far too long between hearing the K/1 class sing their morning 
worship songs! Speaking of our students, I must give some serious credit to our 
elementary students; I thought the sheer amount of snow we received over break was 
going to bury the playground for months, but a couple recesses later, our kids had 
absolutely trampled the snow, complete with an intricate series of tunnels—our high 
school students were very impressed with them! 
 
I just want to highlight a couple of key dates coming up soon. Next week our Grade 10–
12 students will be completing their exam week. Due to the extended break, as we do 
our best to try and make up for lost time, we have condensed exam week down to three 
days—Wednesday, January 26, to Friday, January 28. K–9 students have regular classes 
during these days, but Grade 10–12 students are only required to be here for their 
scheduled exams and interviews. On that note, high school report cards were scheduled 
to go out on February 4, but due to the break being extended by a week, that date will 
also be pushed back by a week, with the new publication date being February 11. 
 
As we look ahead to a return to normalcy, I am so excited that as a school we are still 
able to enjoy one of my absolute favourite days of the year—Ski Day! We have worked 
with Mount Timothy to ensure that as a school family we can still enjoy this day. Ski Day 
is scheduled for February 25. Information has been sent out from the office over the 
past week, so if you have not received any of the emails from Mrs. Silveira about Ski 
Day, please contact the office right away to get this info. 
 
Lastly, our registration is already filling up for the 2022–23 school year, so please make 
sure you register for next school year as soon as possible so that we can appropriately 
plan for an amazing year. Mrs. Silveira has sent out registration forms, as well as 
additional forms are always available at the office. 
 
I hope everyone is having a wonderful start to the New Year and making do with our 
ridiculous Cariboo weather! Once again, thank you all for your continued support. 
 
Mr. Cody Mills 


